Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: spending on consultancy
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
· The total amount of money, in pounds, spent by the local authority on consultancy services for the financial years 2019/20, 2020/21, 2021/22, 2022/23 and 2023/24.
Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible to the applicant by other means.
The Council publishes details of each individual item of expenditure that exceeds £500 on its Open Data platform at:
Expenditure exceeding £500 - 2024 — Leicester Open Data
Links to similar datasets for other years is available on the same page.
· The breakdown of this spending, by service (e.g. adult social care, housing, etc), for the financial year 2023/24.
This information is exempt under Section 21 of the Act. The breakdown of spend for 2023/24 link to the report is:

Executive decisions
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
